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October 9, 2003
To Whom It May Concern:

[t has been my privilege to know and work with Jason Robinson for the past two
years at the American International School in Egypt.

In the professional setting, I have found Jason to be a very caring and committed
professional. He is genuinely concerned about the welfare of his students and always
makes himself available to students who need extra time and help. Jason is well
organized and knowledgeable in his subject areas. This year, Jason moved from fifth
grade into sixth grade and immediately established himself as a key member of that team.
He has an excellent rapport with the students and is respected by his colleagues. Mr.
Robinson is self reliant and works extremely well with others. He is creative and an
effective problem solver.

During the past two years, Jason has been actively involved in a number of
professional development opportunities. These include: Habits of Mind, math
workshops, staff retention forum, using Rubrics to promote thinking, Microsoft Qutlook,
CPR and student discipline and accountability. In addition to his pursuit of personal
growth, he has added to the overall well being of the school by serving on committees
such as Faculty Advisory, staff retention, staff support and the textbook adoption
committee. He has provided after-school clubs for students ranging from athletics to the
arts. Jason is involved in the community as well as a plaver on our school sponsored
slow-pitch team in the Cairo American Softball League.

On a personal level, Jason is a positive person who projects confidence and a
personable attitude. He deals with the day to day challenges of being an educator in a
prompt and professional manner. Mr. Robinson communicates well to staff, students and
parents. I have found Jason very approachable and willing to share his opinions and
expertise. He takes direction well and I appreciate his optimistic, can-do spirit.

It is without hesitation that I recommend Mr. Jason Robinson. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me at either (202) 477-0044 or my email address
tgamS6(@hotmail.com

Sincerely,
Pl
Mr. Te

Assista
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